From: Matt Rich [mailto:matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 2:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Athenian Room

Steve:

We received a variety of food today from Athenian Room located at 807 West Webster. The value of the food is probably about $75. We will accept it on behalf of the City of Chicago and make it available today for guests of the ward.

Matt

-- 

Matt Rich

43rd Ward Office

